
NAMI Regular Board Meeting    

March 14,2017 

 

Meeting Called To Order At 6:08 p.m. by 

President Mick Fiocchi.  

 

Those in attendance were mick fiocchi, 

mary wright, linda renn, mary satterlee, 

dan Rondello, jim skubal, bob mangles, 

and Jeanne Pederson. 

 

Absent were ann zenk, pat marquart, 

pam Morton, Audrey Kissinger, and sue 

janik. All absences were excused. 

 

Wright made a motion to approve the 

minutes. Satterlee seconded the motion, 

and the minutes were approved with the 

following corrections: Skubal’s 

Absence will be listed as excused. 

 

The board decided that lon voils (or 

anyone else.) will need to be a member of 



namI in order to lead a peer support 

group. 

 

Elections were discussed. Pederson 

mentioned the need for better board 

attendance. 

 

The consensus of opinion of the board, 

was that the board should not be 

expanded. 

 

Pederson has contacted phil chard 

about speaking but has not received a 

response. 

 

Fiocchi mentioned that he and Rondello 

had been in contact with pastor tim from 

trinity Lutheran regarding using their 

space for a drop-in center. They will 

meet on march 21st. 

 



Rondello inquired about compensating 

future staff members of the drop-in 

center. 

 

Wright reported on the fund raising 

committee. Next year’s gala will be 

jan.27, 2018. 

 

Fiocchi discussed the “Ending The 

Silence” program. There is interest from 

Rhinelander high school in having this 

program. This Would need a consumer 

volunteer and a family member 

volunteer. 

 

Cit classes will be in October according 

to fiocchi. 

 

There is a need for another person to be 

involved with peer-to-peer along with 

mary lee cox. 

 



Satterlee reported on the treasury. We 

have (as of feb. 1, 2017) $3,338.21 in 

checking, $27,450.46 in savings, and 

$9,362.65 in the drop-in center fund. 

 

There was a brief discussion on 

membership. 

 

Elections will be in march. 

 

Dan Rondello will be the speaker in 

april. 

 

Skubal reported that the bowling party 

is apr. 22nd at hodag lanes. 11 am to 1 pm. 

 

Skubal made a motion to excuse the 

absences. The motion was seconded by 

mangles and the motion was approved. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:11 p.m. 

 



 

 

 

 

 


